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Comments: Please do not allow the resort and new cabins on Holland lake. This will be an out of state tourist

area that Montana residence won't be able to afford. Make some basic forest service cabins without tearing up

the forest that Montana residents can enjoy. We can't even get into Glacier park these days because of all the

out of state tourists let aline afford to stay there. This is horrible! Give us fun rustic cabins that won't attract

tourists!!!!


